
"Always be at war with your vices, at

peace with your neighbors, and let every

new year find you a better man."

-Benjamin Franklin

Over the next few months, the Town of Farmington will begin the Fiscal Year
2023-2024 budget process. 
The Town Council will set a budget target, which will assist Town Staff in
determining a recommended budget.
The Town Council voted to set a public hearing on February 28, 2023, at 6:00
P.M. on the Town Manager's Proposed Seven-Year Capital Improvement Plan,
which is the first step in this year's budget process.
For a better understanding of the Town of Farmington's Budget Process, please
visit: https://bit.ly/fy23-24budgetprocess
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 The 1928 Building Committee will provide a presentation to the Town Council
at the January 24, 2023 meeting at 7:00 p.m.  This presentation will include the
conceptual design as well as a project cost estimate.  It is anticipated that the
Town Council will determine a net municipal maximum cost for the project
based on this information. 

Quote

1928 Building Committee Update

JANUARY 24, 2023, 7PM - REGULAR TOWN COUNCIL
MEETING @ TOWN HALL COUNCIL CHAMBERS

FHS AUDITORIUMFEBRUARY 7, 2023, 78PM - REGULAR TOWN COUNCIL
MEETING @ TOWN HALL COUNCIL CHAMBERS
YOUR REGULAR POLLING LOCATION
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